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On 3 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Dr. Qingyun Diao, Representative of Food 

and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO), to his official residence to 

review their joint mission to Kavango West Region last month. Ambassador Nishimaki 

expressed his gratitude to  Dr. Diao for her leadership and emphasized that cooperation 

with FAO is essential for Japanese Government support to Namibia. 
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